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1 lowever this rnay bc, I have had no opportunity of exam.-
iiig- tlwsc hierbaria and wvhatcver of value there rnay be in these
notes is the rc.sult of my own wvork in the vicinity of Ottawva
dtiring thc spring and sumnier of i 898. Realizing that without
sonie rare wvorlzs on violets to wvhich 1 have not acccss, mnistakces
wouild ccrtainly be ruade, 1 gladly availed myscif of the willing-
ncss of my lricnd Dr. IAdw. L. Greene to assist me in mry %vork
and sent hiru a full series of the specimens as they were col-
lccted. [ t wvas a great satisfaction to me to find that hie entirely
agi ccd ivith rny separation of the local violets of the cucul/a/a
group into Six species and his diagnoFis of thcse from
living material is iii every respect satisfactory.

Mýr. C. L. Poland in a recent paper on Acaulescent Violets,
says: " At the outset I wish to emphasize the importance of un-
remittingr field-work and the absolute uselessncss of herbariumn
material unless one is fortified, by prcvious famîliarity with the
groîving plant." With this 1 lieartilly agree. Pronounced as the
characters are upon which the species described in this paper are
separated, great difficulty miglit stili be experienced iii deter-
inining clried specirnens of one gathcring, cspecially flowering
plants before the appearance of the apetalous flowers. The
method pursued ini collecting the series upon which the following
nev species were described is, 1 believe, flie only oiîe which will
insure satisfactory resuits. The early flowers were collected in
May, the stations at which they were collected wvere cardJully
niarked and visited again ten days or two weeks later, and then
two or three tinies in June and July. The result ivas that with
the complete series *before him a child could separate the
species.

Though much has already been donc, this group of violets
requires further study and 1 can confidently prophesy that at
least one additional species will be added to the Ottawa Flora.

.The beautiful and accurate drawings muade by my friend
Mr. Theodor Hoiru constitute the most valuabje part of this
paper. His work has been so carefully donc that no collector
need in the future experience any difficulty in determining any
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